
Kindergarten’s

In Math, students have 
been focusing on numbers 11-20 
and how these numbers are 
made up of tens and ones. 
Students are also comparing 
shapes by how many sides and 
vertices the shape has.

In Science, students have 
made plant books on their iPads 
and are documenting the growth 
of their own plant in the 
classroom. They are also 
creating plant projects that 
display each part of the plant. 
Students will also be

documenting fall weather 
in their weather data 
folders. 

In Reading, students are improving 
their reading skills during reading groups 
and their independent reading time. 
Students are progressing in their alphabet 
knowledge and sight word identification. 
Students have their own book boxes 
where they keep books they have chosen 
from the library for the week to read. 

In Social Studies, its all about maps. 
Students are learning to read map symbols 
and will be creating their own maps.

November 14th : 
Brain Balance Meeting @ High School  6pm- 7pm    
worth 1 volunteer hour
November 17th: November 20th- 24th
½ day of school NO SCHOOL
November 28th: Fall Break
Progress Reports Go Home

Fall break will be here in just a few short weeks. As you are enjoying 
your time with family, please remember to include a time to read 
together! Students will bring home a couple Kindergarten level 
books with them in their homework folders over the break. 

Math and Science Reading and Social Studies

Upcoming Dates to Remember:


